
 
 

 

Urban Water Suppliers Water Conservation  

Efforts to be Discussed by State Water Board June 17 

For immediate release                                                                Contact: George Kostyrko 

June 16, 2014           Day of meeting (916) 508-9563 

 

What: Water conservation efforts by urban water suppliers will be discussed before the State 

Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) during an informational Board 

discussion item June 17 intended to solicit urban water supplier input on the 

effectiveness of actions being taken to reduce water usage, as called for by the 

Governor in his January 17, 2014 Emergency Drought Proclamation.  

 The meeting is an opportunity for water suppliers to share their progress in 

conserving water, and share their plans to increase conservation efforts as water 

supplies decrease. 

 The State Water Board is interested in this testimony, because it will determine 

whether or not it needs to craft emergency regulations to assist water agencies in 

meeting these conservation goals.  

Where:  Coastal Room (2nd floor), Cal/EPA building 1001 I Street, Sacramento Ca 95814 

     MEETING will be internet live streamed here: http://www.calepa.ca.gov/Broadcast/ 

When: No earlier than 12:30 p.m. June 17 

More Information:  Board discussion item can be found here: 

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/board_info/agendas/2014/jun/061714_10.pdf 
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